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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

World Book Day 

 

On Thursday 5th March, we will be taking part in ‘World Book Day’ to promote a love of reading 

amongst the children.  

 

As part of the day, children will be allowed to dress up as either their favourite character from a 

book or, if they fancy a challenge, they can choose to dress up as a title from a book (which their 

friends have to then guess). 

 

We will also be asking the children to bring in a book that they would like to swap.  They will get 

an opportunity to swap books with children in their year group as a way of discovering new authors 

and new books.  It is planned for this to happen on the bus so that they can swap with a book on 

there, if they cannot find anything else they want to read.  

 

During the afternoon, children in Years 4-6 will also be spending some time reading with children 

from the Infants.   

 

The children will be receiving a £1 book token which they can spend on one of the £1 ‘World Book 

Day’ books or put it towards another book of their choice. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 
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